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                            Super Discount Wine & Liquor  
                                                            Amarjit Arora  
                                                 Jackson,MS 39203-2613  

                                                            June 6, 2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

Dear Sir/Madam:  

RE: TTB Notice Number Four  

TTB Notice No. 4 is an attack on business and the consumers who support that business. It seems to me that the government should support business and consumers more than ever at this time. I'm writing asking for your help.  

The people most unfairly punished by these new regulations would be the small retailers and the hardworking individuals who sell flavored malt beverages. Don't deny them the modest revenue they get from the sales of these beverages.  

This change in rules would only serve to penalize small businesses, their customers and their employees; I am asking you to oppose it. Thank you in advance.  

Regards,  

Amarjit Arora 


